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FPCCI/Coord.Wing//2020 
12th February 2020 

Members, Executive Committee FPCCI 
Members, General Body FPCCI 
Member Trade Bodies FPCCI 
Prominent Businessmen & Industrialists 
Women Entrepreneurs 
 

Online Nominations for the 2020 CACCI Awards 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Reference email received from Confederation of Asia-Pacific Chambers of Commerce and Industry (CACCI) 
regarding CAACI Awards to be presented during the 34th CACCI Conference to be held later this year. 
 
The Awards aim to recognize and honor individuals, companies, and chambers not only for their outstanding 
achievements in their respective fields but also for providing services that benefit the communities in which 
they operate. 
 
Interested Members may participate for this year's CACCI Awards Program and submit their online 
nominations for each of four categories by clicking on the appropriate Link (email enclosed) 
 
For further quires, please do not hesitate to contact:  
Ernest Lin 
Director-General 
Confederation of Asia-Pacific Chambers of Commerce and Industry 
Email: cacci@cacci.biz. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Amjad Qureshi 
Additional Secretary General (II) 
Federation of Pakistan Chambers of 
Commerce & Industry (FPCCI) 

 

Encl: as above 
 

Copies to:                        Office Bearers – FPCCI   
                                                Secretary General – FPCCI  

PSOs to President/SVP/VPs/SG – FPCCI 
----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject:Follow-up on Request for Online Nominations for the 2020 CACCI Awards

Date:06/02/2020 07:10 AM 
From:"CACCI" <cacci@cacci.org.tw> 

To:"CACCI" <cacci@cacci.org.tw> 
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To: All CACCI Primary Members 
Re: Follow-up on Request for Online Nominations for the 2020 CACCI Awards 
  
We wish to reiterate our invitation for your Chamber to submit your Online 
Nominations for the CACCI Awards to be presented during the 34th CACCI 
Conference to be held later this year. 
  
The Awards aim to recognize and honor individuals, companies, and chambers not 
only for their outstanding achievements in their respective fields but also for 
providing services that benefit the communities in which they operate. 
  
We encourage your Chamber to participate in this year's CACCI Awards Program 
and submit your online nominations for each of the following four categories by 
clicking on the appropriate space below: 
  

 3rd Asia-Pacific Woman Entrepreneur Award  APPLY  
 4th Hydropower and Clean Energy Excellence Award   APPLY  
 8th Asia-Pacific Young Entrepreneur Award   APPLY  
 9th Local Chamber Awards   APPLY 

  
Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to let us know by e-mail 
at cacci@cacci.biz. 
  
Thank you, and best regards. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
Ernest Lin 
Director-General 
Confederation of Asia-Pacific Chambers of Commerce and Industry 
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